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Notice Regarding Tariff & Price Increase Adjustments

At Taylor Power Systems, we are committed to providing you with high-quality,
American-made generators while maintaining transparency in our pricing. Due to recent
changes in U.S. tariff policies affecting imported materials and components, we may be
required to adjust our pricing to reflect these additional costs. These tariffs, imposed under
Section 301 of the Trade Act of 1974 and other trade measures, impact a range of goods
critical to generator manufacturing, including certain steel, aluminum, and electronic
components sourced internationally.

These tariffs, ranging up to 25% on specific goods as of recent updates, directly influence
the cost of raw materials and parts not fully sourced domestically. While Taylor Power
Systems proudly manufactures in Mississippi, certain specialized components remain
subject to global supply chains. Should these tariff-related cost increases apply to your
order, we reserve the right to pass along the additional expense as a surcharge, calculated
based on the affected component costs at the time of invoicing. We will provide detailed
documentation of any such adjustments to ensure full transparency.

To preserve the Quality and Craftsmanship that you expect from Taylor, we reserve the right
to apply a surcharge for unforeseen increased cost in raw materials and major
components, pass-through any incurred cost due to new tariffs, and/or adjust any freight
quotes to this order at time of delivery.

We are actively working to mitigate these impacts through domestic sourcing where
feasible and appreciate your understanding as we navigate this evolving trade environment.
For questions or to discuss how this may affect your specific quotation, please contact
your Taylor Power Systems representative.

Zach Taylor

Director of Taylor Power Systems, Inc.
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